
       July 2012 

CN000034/B 

Stage One is the 13-kilometre light rail corridor connecting Griffith University to Broadbeach, passing through the key activity centres of Southport 
and Surfers Paradise. You can keep up-to-date with the progress of the light rail works through the website or email us at 
information@goldlinq.com.au   

Parklands Drive Precinct   
       
From Tuesday 24 July 2012, GoldlinQ will 
relocate vital underground services along 
Parklands Drive. These works are 
expected to take four weeks to complete, 
weather permitting.  
 
Traffic changes: 
During these works Entry 1 to Parklands Gold 
Coast will be closed with all traffic directed to Entry 
2. Entry and exit from Parklands will be via left turn 
only.  
 
Motorists from Smith Street are to drive around the 
Engineering Drive roundabout and down to Entry 
2. Motorists from Olsen Avenue are to drive 
through the Engineering Drive roundabout and turn 
left into Entry 2. Pedestrian access will be signed 
and changed conditions will be under traffic 
control. 
 
What to expect: 
 The majority of construction work will be carried out between 6:30am and 6:30pm, Monday to Saturday. 
 Heavy and minor machinery noise including reversing alarms from 7:00am. Every effort will be made to minimise these 

impacts.  
 Installation of safety fencing and traffic barriers to contain the work area. 
 Relocation of underground services and storm water drainage works. 
 Preliminary signalised intersection works. 
 Asphalt, kerb, footpath and landscaping reinstatement. 
 Timing of this work is subject to weather conditions and construction constraints. 
             
Night works: 
 Some night work will be required between 7:00pm and 6:00am, Sunday to Thursday. 
 Affected stakeholders will be notified directly about night works impacts. Please sign up to receive SMS or email updates at 

www.goldlinq.com.au. 
 During night works vehicles will use “quacker” style reversing alarms rather than beepers to reduce noise 
 Light towers will be placed to limit glare. 

 
Thank you for your patience during construction and GoldLinQ apologies for any inconvenience. 
Please visit our website www.goldlinq.com.au to sign up to receive traffic and construction update 

by email or SMS. For more information call 1800 967 377*  
* Free call within Australia. Call charges may apply from mobile phones and pay phones. 
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